
 

 

 

 

 
 

December News 
Grade 1 

 

 

 

Reading-  
We will work on Unit 3 of our new ELA 

curriculum. The focus will be on how plants 

and animals can change. The question that 

students will answer is “why do living things 

change?”  

 

Students will focus on identifying key details 

from the text, pictures/photographs, and text 

features (RI.1.2, RI.1.5, and RI.1.7) 
 

Math- 
We will focus on using addition and 

subtraction within 20 to solve various types 

of word problems. Students will use 

strategies such as using objects, drawings, 

and writing equations to solve (1.OA.A.1). 
 

Social Studies-  
We will find differences between the past and 

the present by comparing people and objects.  

 

Science-  
Students will learn how light, sound, and 

movement can be used to send messages. 

They will demonstrate their learning by 

creating their own messaging device in small 

groups. 

 

 
 

This Week’s Focus 

Upcoming Events 

We will be going on our field trip to Imagination 

Stage on Friday, December 13th. Please return 

the permission slip and money at your earliest 

convenience. 

 

If you want to chaperone for field trips or 

volunteer in the classroom, you must view the 

Child Abuse and Neglect Training and submit 

the certificate of completion. 

Ellie Glick-    eliana.g.glick@mcpsmd.net 

 

Michelle Grossman-  michelle.a.grossman@mcpsmd.net         

 

Gloria Han-   gloria.e.han@mcpsmd.net 

 

Allison Reymann-    allison.l.reymann@mcpsmd.net                   

 

 

Reminders 

Contact the Teacher 

Dec. 5: Picture Retakes 

Dec. 13: Imagination Stage Field Trip 

Dec. 18: Interims Go Home 

Dec. 20: Principal’s Book of the Month (PBOM) 

Dec. 20: Winter Sing-A-Long 

Dec. 20: Winter Wonderland Class Activities 

Dec. 23-27: Winter Break (no school) 

Dec. 30 - Jan. 1: Winter Break (no school) 


